
 

Norwood Park Elementary School 
PROUD SCHOOL OF HAMILTON-WENTWORTH DISTRICT SCHOOL BOARD 
165 Terrace Drive 
Hamilton, Ontario L9A 2Z2 
Phone: 905.575.9808 
Fax: 905.575.0098  

EMAIL: norwoodpark@hwdsb.on.ca 
www.hwdsb.on.ca/norwoodpark 

 

 

October 27, 2020 
 
Dear families, 
 
This letter is to let you know that a student experienced a medical issue at school today. 
 
First responders arrived at the school, and the student, who was in stable condition, was 
transported by ambulance to the hospital. 
 
Your child may have witnessed this happening. We want to make you aware of this incident if 
your child mentions it to you or if you wish to have a family conversation about it. 
 
We want you to know that student health and safety is of the utmost importance at Norwood 
Park. We thank Hamilton Paramedic Services for their efforts. We also thank the staff for their 
leadership and students for their cooperation. 
 
Please see the resource Tips for adults supporting children and youth after distressing events.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact the school office. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Rhonda Moules 
Principal 
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